
Anne Scheer
Falmouth
LD 511
In a family of bike enthusiasts,and as a resident of Falmouth, I support of LD 511. An
interim trail from Portland to Auburn would provide a safe way for Mainers to enjoy 
and exercise in beautiful Maine.We need options for people who don’t drive, or 
simply want to drive less. Please vote “ought to pass.”


